

Haverhill School Committee

April 11, 2023

Ms. Kaitlin M. Wright, City Clerk Four Summer Street, Room 118 Haverhill, MA 01830

Dear Ms. Wright:

The Haverhill School Committee Negotiating Team for School Nurses <u>has canceled</u> its executive session scheduled for Thursday, April 27, 2023, with representatives of the School Nurses ~ Massachusetts School Nurses' Association.

The executive session has been **rescheduled to Monday, May 1, 2023**, beginning at 4:00 pm in the School Administration Office, City Hall, Suite 104, 4 Summer Street, Haverhill, MA.

The purpose of this meeting is to continue negotiations on a successor contract. Below is the agenda for the executive session:

Agenda

- 1. Open Session Roll Call.
- 2. Motion to go into Executive Session to conduct a negotiation session with the School Nurses ~ Massachusetts School Nurses' Association and to not reconvene in Open Session.
- 3. Adjournment.

Sincerely,

Richard Rosa, Esq., Chairperson

Haverhill School Committee Negotiating Team for School Nurses